
-REMINDERS-
Local Apple Farms/Orchards

Deer Lake Orchard
1903 10th St SW

Woods Edge Apples
1901 50th St NE

Pasture Adickes Farm
4601 County Rd 12 N

***If you have a preschool child that is getting on or
off a bus we will need a bus form completed

ASAP***

 -EVENTS-
9/2: Closed for Labor Day

9/3 - 9/6: Bring Family Photo
 (All classrooms)

9/3-9/6:  Grandparents invite to read to the
class (Infants and Toddlers)

9/9: Granparents lunch invite 
(Transition & Preschool 1)

9/12: Nat'l Grandparent’s Day
9/16: Grandparents are invited to join us for

lunch(Preschool 2 & Preschool 4)
9/16: Nat’l Play Dough Day

9/16: Nat’l Working Parents Day- Celebrate
you!

9/18: Deer Lake Orchard Field Trip (Preschool)-
(9:00-11:30am)

9/23: Granparents lunch invite 
(Preschool 3)

9/26: Johnny Appleseed Day
9/29: World Heart Day

9/30: Granparents lunch invite 
(Preschool 5)

10/1: Annual Fall Festival (5:00-7:00pm)

Parent News

Baby Safety Month
September is Baby Safety Month, a time to

emphasize the importance of keeping our little
ones safe, although it’s a priority all year long.

Every room in the house can present potential
hazards for babies, from the paint on the walls to

the temperature of the water, and even the
cleaners stored under the sink. Fortunately, there
are several steps parents and caregivers can take

to enhance baby safety:
Secure large furniture to prevent tipping.
Install gates at the tops and bottoms of stairs.
Cover electrical outlets.
Remove blinds & curtains with long
or loooped cords.
Install smoke detectors & test twice a year.
Place a fire extinguisher on every level
Use safety latches on cabinet doors & toilet
Adjust the temp on your water heater
Remove toys with small parts that could be
swallowed.

-CONTACT INFO-

-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-

NEWSLETTER | SEP 2024

302 12th Avenue South
Buffalo, Minnesota

(763) 682-3072
www.kidshaven.net
info@kidshaven.net fall festival


